
 
 

 
 
TO:    Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Commission 
 
FROM:   Susanna Chan, Staff Liaison 

SUBJECT:   Traffic Enforcement Overview 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive a presentation from the Police Department regarding traffic enforcement  
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Police Department is a vibrant, progressive, and professional organization dedicated to 
fostering and maintaining community partnerships.  Traffic safety is one of the core services 
of the Department.  Traffic enforcement is provided by a traffic operation team led by a Traffic 
Sergeant and supported by an Agent and two Traffic Officers. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At the June 28, 2017 Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Commission meeting, some commissioners 
expressed interest in better understanding traffic enforcement in the City and would like to 
receive a presentation from the Police Department.  In response to this request, Sergeant Liz 
Checke and Agent Eric Brooks will provide an overview of traffic enforcement and will be 
available for questions at the July 25, 2017 meeting.  
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